Central Maine Power's Tree Care program

Tree Care is an important part of our efforts to deliver the reliable electricity delivery service your community
depends on. In 2024, our qualified contractors may be conducting tree work in your community.

We know trees are an important part of any community and we hire only qualified contractors who are trained
to use techniques sanctioned by the Tree Care Industry Association.

We are proud to deliver safe, reliable electricity service to your community.
Visit cmpco.com for more information about our Tree Care Program.



